
On September 19, 2024, Nicole Pottroff and Shane McCall (Koprince McCall Pottroff LLC) will 
present a webinar titled “The Buy Indian Act: Regulatory Updates and Their Implications for 
Tribal-Owned Businesses.” The Buy Indian Act is a law that gives contracting preference to 
companies owned by Native American tribes. This law has been on the books for a century and 
it seems to be finally getting some teeth through regulatory changes and updates. This webinar 
will discuss the Buy Indian Act, as well as other rules and regulations that provide advantages to 
tribal entities. 
 
As a client of APEX Accelerators, you can attend this webinar at no cost to you. If you are 
interested in this subject, check out the details below and register today! 
 

 
The Buy Indian Act: Regulatory Updates and 
Their Implications for Tribal-Owned Businesses 

Date: September 19, 2024 
Time: 1:00 p.m. EDT 
Instructors: Nicole Pottroff and Shane McCall (Koprince 
McCall Pottroff LLC)  
Cost: Free with the code (contact ndapex@und.edu to 
get the code) 

 
CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE 
 
Registration Instructions: 
When you register, you’ll receive a confirmation email from Govology with your webinar 
link. If you don’t receive it, contact support@govology.com.  
 

1. Create an account on Govology.com if you are new to Govology. 
2. Add the webinar to cart. 
3. Enter your discount code in the Coupon field and click Apply. 
4. Click Proceed to Checkout to complete your registration. 
5. Fill out the registration form and click Place Order. 

 
If you need assistance with registering, please contact Cadi Zerr at 701-777-6574. 
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